
THE BURMA CAMPAIGN SOCIETY 
 

DISCUSSION MEETING 
 

Admission free. Visitors warmly welcome 
 
 

Tuesday 1 March 2005, 6 – 8pm 
 

at 
 

THE NIPPON CLUB 
 

2nd Floor Samuel House, 6 St Alban’s Street, London SW1Y 
 

(off Lower Regent Street, 300 yards from Piccadilly Circus) 
 
 

“FILMING THE WAR IN BURMA” 
 

Speaker: Frank Worth 
 
In WW2, at the age of 18, Frank Worth commanded a Royal Navy combat film 
unit and filmed the fighting against the Japanese in Burma. Later he filmed a 
mission against kamikaze pilots. Just before the end of the war he filmed a 500 
mile trek behind enemy lines in Malaya, and arrived in Java and Sumatra some 
10 days before the arrival of the Allied forces. He will be showing the original film 
footage during his talk. 
 
 
 

For further details please contact: 
 

 Phillida Purvis, Hon. Secretary, 
The Burma Campaign Society, 19 Norland Square, London W11 4PU, 

telephone 020 7221 6985 fax: 020 7792 1757 
 email: info@burmacampaignsociety.org 


